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16th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week the children will be extending their learning about the 
past. We will be looking at pictures of different families and asking 
the children to talk about their own families. Please bring in some 
pictures of you and your family for your child to talk about and 
especially if you have any pictures that include family from the past 
e.g. Grandparents or Great Grandparents. Please can you also include 
a note about who the family members are in relation to your child. 
 
Please can you send any photographs in with your child in a named 
envelope by Monday 20th May. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

Mrs Atkinson and the Nursery Team.  
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